
Board Decoration Activity 

(Inter-House and Group Activity) 

"Alone we can do so little; together we can do so much." 

Co-curricular activities are designed to help students develop social 

and intellectual skills, moral, cultural, and ethical values, personality, 

and character. The saying “I hear and I forget, I see and I remember, I 

do and I understand,” provides a backbone to the retaining of more 

information when visually experiencing activities in the chosen 

environment. To inculcate the above values, Institute of Vocational 

Studies organized a Board decoration activity on 11th March’22, 1:30 

pm onwards, under the guidance of Respected Principal Dr. Mandira 

Gupta and CCA incharge Ms. Sangeeta Kaushik and house in-charges 

of each house of B.Ed. 2nd year. It was a very fun activity where 

students of each house selected a particular theme and collected the 

relevant material for the same. The Student coordinators and the 

house in-charges also motivated the students to give their best in the 

form of ideas, contribution, etc. The Houses of B.Ed. 2nd year are as 

follows-  

House Name Theme House In-charge 
Student 
Coordinator 

Kalam 
Happiness and 
Laughter 

Ms. Anuradha 
Daheriya 

Anjali Bhandari 
 

Nehru 
Women 
Empowerment 

Ms. Neetu 
Sharma 

Lucky Rao 
Md. Alfauz 

Tagore Holi Ms. Eram Aziz 
Ruby 
Samiksha 
Mishra 

Azad Mindfulness Ms. Shailja Gupta 
Swati Gupta 
Tanya Ahuja 

 

 



It was a very joyful experience for the students to work in groups. The 

activity helped the students develop creative thinking skills, team 

work, feeling of healthy  competition, sharing and affection amongst 

the students. Co-curricular activities help in the holistic development 

of students and assist in developing critical skills and abilities to be 

successful and happy. Therefore, the importance of co-curricular 

activities is immense during school and college education. The results 

of the Board decoration were declared the same day. Azad house 

stood first amongst the four houses. All the efforts of the students 

were well appreciated by the Principal and the faculties.  

 

 



 


